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Mr. Richard C. DeYoung
Director
Office of Inspection and

Enforcement
United States Nuclear

Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. DeYoung:
.

This is to acknowledge your letter of May 29, 1984,
Subject: HVAC Equipment Manufactured by the Bahnson Com-
pany. Your letter and its attachments have been forwarded
by me to Mr. William B. Ellis, who succeeded me as Chair-
man and Chief Executive Officer on the occasion of my
retirement from Northeast Utilities (NU) effective May
1, 1983. I have also forwarded a copy of your letter
to Mr. William G. Counsil-Senior Vice President, Nuclear
Engineering & Operations. Please correct your records
to reflect my retirement from NU.

,

I am confident that Mr. Ellis and Mr. Counsil will
be informed by your letter and will communicate directly
with you regarding NU's " aggressive implamentation of
a demanding program" to assure quality in the construction
of its Millstone 3 nuclear unit.

Yours sincerely,

c: William B. Ellis-Chairman
and Chief Executive Officer (NU)

William G. Counsil-Senior
Vice President, Nuclear
Engineering & Operations (NU)

Zack T. Pate-President (INPO)
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